
         Date: 27.01.2016 

Dr. Babasaheb Ambedkar Research and Training 

Institute (BARTI), Pune 

 

Notification for BARTI- DELHI - CET - 2017 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT:-  

 It is brought to the notice of all the SC candidates that the Last Date for Applying 

to BARTI-DELHI-CET-2017  has been postponed to 11
th

 March, 2016 

 

 The admit cards of candidates will be made available on the website 

http://barti.maharashtra.gov.in under NOTICE BOARD with the link name as  

BARTI-DELHI-CET-2017-ADMIT CARD from 19
th

 March, 2016 

onwards. 

 

 The date of COMMON ENTRANCE TEST (BARTI-DELHI-CET-2017) has 

been postponed to 27
th

  March, 2016 

 

 Intake capacity may increase. 

 

 Avail this unique opportunity. 

 

 For more details and updates, visit our website regularly.  

http://barti.maharashtra.gov.in/

